
 

Rural Healthcare Provider  

Transition Project (RHPTP)  

Apply for One Year of Virtual/Onsite Technical 
Assistance! 

RHPTP is supported by the Federal Office of Rural Health Policy with technical assistance 

(TA) provided by the National Rural Health Resource Center. RHPTP is designed to help 

strengthen your organization’s foundation in the key elements of value-based care 

including but not limited to efficiency, quality, patient experience, and safety of care. 

The goal is to guide, prepare, and position rural hospitals and clinics to be effective 

participants in a health system focused on value. 

Apply Today 
 

August 15, 
2024 

10 min 

For more information on RHPTP, watch this two-minute trailer! 
Visit the RHPTP website for eligibility, application and application process, 

benefits of participation, and FAQs. 
 

Did you know there are numerous ways to participate in value-based 
care? Let us help you navigate strategies that are the right fit for your 
organization. 

Who should apply? 
Small Rural Hospitals 

and Certified Rural 
Health Clinics 

Easy to apply?   
The application should 
take no more than 10 
minutes to complete 

When is the deadline?  
Applications are 

accepted on a rolling 
basis, however, the 

2024-25 project year 
deadline is  

August 15, 2024 

When does TA begin?  
TA for the 2024-25 

project year begins in 
November 2024 and 
ends August 31, 2025 

November 
2024 

https://www.hrsa.gov/rural-health/grants/rural-hospitals/rhptp
https://www.ruralcenter.org/rhptp
http://go.pardot.com/e/1003701/bility-and-application-process/437vv/513606871/h/2v6qa17Gm0eCDjGv84NL10SXDdZ6uqHgMBdkYqWyONw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1-VvzyQqBDg
https://www.ruralcenter.org/programs/rhptp

